
 

 
 

CHTA EDUCATION FOUNDATION AND LES ROCHES LAUNCH PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM FOR CARIBBEAN NATIONALS. 
 
CHTA Education Foundation (CHTAEF) has partnered with the prestigious Les Roches Global 
Hospitality Education to bring a new professional development program for Caribbean 
hospitality professionals. 
 
The program is designed to propel hospitality supervisors and managers to hotel manager or 
general manager positions within 2-3 years.  The online, interactive academic program is 
designed to be pursued alongside current job commitments, allowing them to accelerate their 
careers without interrupting them.  
 
This executive postgraduate program has been tailored to support leadership and professional 
development for supervisors and managers in the Caribbean and is the first time it has been 
offered anywhere in the Americas.  As a top world-ranked hospitality school, Les Roches 
continues to prepare the future leaders of the hospitality industry and this partnership will raise 
the standards of hotel excellence in destinations with the greatest potential. 
 
There are five study units which cover nine key subjects, each study unit lasts approximately 
one month and requires a weekly commitment of 10-12 hours to complete.   
 
Units will run Sep-Dec 2021 and Apr-Jun 2022 to accommodate region’s high season in Winter 
2022. 
 
Scholarship covers for over 75% of program cost for accepted Caribbean nationals. Candidates 
or their supporting hotel must fund the remaining US$5,000 program cost.  
 
Candidates must have a minimum of four years’ hospitality experience, including one year in a 
supervisory position, have the endorsement of their hotel and be from a CHTA Member hotel. 
 
The deadline for applications is August 15, 2021 
 
The program will begin on September 19, 2021. 
 
Interested candidates can get more information and apply here  
 
 
 

   

http://www.chtaef.com/caribbean-hospitality-professional-development-program/

